
From: Lisa VandenBerg <lvandenberg@md.bonnyville.ab.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 11:30 AM 
To: Robin Bartlett <rbartlett@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Subject: Haying in the 30s 
 
Good morning,  
 
Haying in the 30s is once again asking the MD of Bonnyville Council to participate in serving the 
Beef on a Bun Supper on August 3, 2024, on the site grounds in Mallaig. 
 
www.hayinginthe30s.com 
 
Please forward the invitation to Council. I would appreciate their responses by July 9 Council 
meeting. 
 
As always, they are welcome to come speak to me about the event if they would like. 
 
Thank you,  

 

Lisa VandenBerg | Development Officer 

Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87  

E: lvandenberg@md.bonnyville.ab.ca 

P: 780-826-3171 Ext 2042 

F: 780-826-4524 

Follow us on Facebook or Twitter 
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